CT Suicide Advisory Board Meeting Minutes

	Meeting Date:
	November 8, 2012
	Location:
	United Way of CT, Inc., Rocky Hill, CT 

	Present:  Kevin Borrup (Connecticut Children’s Medical Center), Wendy Caruso (United Way of 2-1-1), Jim DeLoughery (Enfield Youth Service), Andrea Duarte (CT DMHAS), Jane Goodell (DCF), Amy Hanoian Fontana (CT Poison Control Center), Michael Hicks (Coventry Police Department), Corrine King (Wheeler Clinic, Inc), Ashley Mayo (DMHAS), Maureen Pasko (VA Healthcare CT), Tom Steen (CASAC), Meryl Tom (DPH), Faith VosWinkel (Office of the Child Advocate), Sara Wakai (UConn Health Center), Justin Theriault (VA Healthcare CT)


	AGENDA ITEM/TOPIC
	SUMMARY OF DISCUSSION
	OUTCOME / ACTION/RESPONSIBLE

	Weather Policy
	CTSAB meetings will be held unless Rocky Hill schools are canceled. If there is a delay, the meeting will be held. Please travel at your own discretion. 
	Andrea will notify the listserv of the weather cancelation policy

	Website
	The updates to the headline/navigation bar were made. Wendy is concerned about the wording of 2-1-1. There missing population groups on the website, including police and first responders. 
The website traffic count started late but Andrea will get us the numbers since the count has started. The YouTube traffic count is available online. 

There is still a concern with the Maple Leaf videos. 
	Andrea will report on website traffic.

Andrea will contact SPRC for more resources for the website and have the Maple Leaf videos removed from CT site.

	Kevin Borrup
	Means Matters Presentation: http://www.childrenssafetynetwork.org/sites/childrenssafetynetwork.org/files/4_Miller.pdf
Discussion after the presentation:

· need to assess EMPS’s role following an ED discharge

· gun consideration and secure storage

· educate people that those who have their means removed most often do not go on to complete suicide using alternate means.
	

	Updates
	QPR TOT will not longer be held on December 5th. QPR TOT will be rescheduled for January.

The 5 RAC Suicide Prevention Coordinators continue QPR Trainings statewide under GLS grant.

Andrea and Meryl attended a DSM 5 training. Updates are out and can be reviewed at: http://www.dsm5.org/Pages/Default.aspx . All mental health screenings will require a suicide assessment. 
	Andrea will provide QPR training numbers at next meeting.
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